

Write complete sentences or questions with the present perfect. Put the word in brackets in the correct place.

- Mark / try / Italian food. **(never)**
- They / do/ their homework. **(just)**
- My brother / visit / New York. **(never)**
- she / play / basketball? **(ever)**
- The teacher / give / us the test results. **(just)**
- you / be / to a concert? **(ever)**
- My sister / get / a new phone. **(just)**
- We / eat / at this restaurant. **(never)**
- Your friends / come/ at the party? **(just)**
- Lisa / meet / my parents. **(never)**

Complete the sentences. Use the present perfect or past simple form of the verbs in brackets.

- My cousin _____ an old friend at the shopping mall yesterday. **[meet]**
- We _____ a very difficult test in math class last week. **[take]**
- David _____ his new shoes. They look great! **[just / buy]**
- Lisa _____ her keys. She can't get into her house. **[not find]**
- The dog _____ under my bed during the thunderstorm last night. **[hide]**
- My parents _____ to Italy before, they want to go next summer. **[never / go]**
- Bad news! Our team _____ the important match this morning. **[lose]**
- My sister _____ a beautiful song before her performance. **[write]**
- The boys _____ in the cold river last Sunday despite the weather. **[swim]**
- He _____ many different countries since he became a pilot. **[fly to]**

Choose the correct words.

- We keep our recycling in a **cardboard box / sweet wrapper** in the kitchen.
- During lunch break, students must put their trash in **plastic bags / bottle caps**.
- Emma used **paper tissues / foil trays** to clean up the spilled water.
- My birthday cake came in a **sweet wrapper / foil tray** from the bakery.
- After eating candy, Tim always throws away the **sweet wrapper / chewing gum**.
- Sarah had to spit out her **chewing gum / plastic bottle** before entering the museum.
- My brother collects **bottle caps / paper tissues** from different countries as a hobby.
- We should crush **drinks cans / sweet wrappers** before putting them in the recycling bin.
- Please fill your **plastic bottle / cardboard box** with water before the sports lesson.

Correct the mistake(s) in the sentences.

Tom: Have you visit the beach last summer?

Lisa: Yes, I gone there with my family.

Tom: What you have done at the beach?

Lisa: We swam in the sea and we has built a sandcastle.

Tom: Did you taken many photos?

Lisa: Yes, we did. It were really beautiful.

Tom: I've never went swimming in the ocean.

Read the text and answer the questions below.

From the Sahara to the Himalayas

David Chen is a famous wildlife photographer from Australia, but he has done many exciting and interesting jobs in his life. He became famous in the year 2010 when he was in a project called "Desert Explorers." He was part of a group of people who travelled across the Sahara Desert for four months. They lived in tents and had to bring all their water. They took photos of unusual desert animals and special plants.

Since then, he has made many photo books about nature including "Coral Worlds," "Mountain Life," and "Rare Animals." These books have taken him to many far places. He went to the Himalayas where he stayed for two months taking pictures of snow leopards. It was very cold, and a big storm made his group change their path and lose some of their things.

David still travels to different places to take photos of wild animals. He has written three books with his pictures and often visits schools to show students what he has seen.

- Who is David Chen?
- Where is David Chen from?
- When did David Chen become famous?
- What was the name of the project that made David Chen famous?
- How long did David Chen stay in the Sahara desert?
- Where did David Chen go to take pictures of snow leopards?
- What problem did David have in the Himalayas?
- What are the names of two of David's photo books?
- How many books has David written?
- What does David do at schools?